Department of Human Resources

Memo

To: Randy Poe, Superintendent

Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Board Members

From: Phil Sheehy, Director of Human Resources

Date: June 5, 2018

Re: ANNUAL BOARD PROCEDURES UPDATE

Attached for your information, please find Board Procedure revisions that KSBA has recommended as part of their annual update. Each department has reviewed the procedures pertaining to their area of responsibility and recommend as follows:

ADOPT AS WRITTEN BY KSBA

Procedures:

01.91 AP.1	03.121 AP.1	08.133 AP.1
01.911 AP.1	03.121 AP.22	09.12 AP.1
01.9111 AP.1	03.221 AP22	09.224 AP.1
02.14 AP.2	05.45 AP.1	
03.11 AP.1	06.32 AP.1	

Thank you.

PS/th